
Dear Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, I strongly oppose HB 2020. Oregon is not the problem, we 
get most of our electricity from Hydropower (green power). Even if we totally stopped generating Co2 in 
Oregon, it would make no overall difference to global warming, WE are not the problem. The countries 
that are the problem will not be "impressed" if we limit ourselves with harsh reductions.   
 
In addition, the Co2 produces by transportation is almost the same as 1995, with large population growth, 
we have made reductions.   
https://www.eia.gov/environment/emissions/carbon/ 
 
If you insist on this measure, then let the people vote on it.  
 
Sincerely, Ryan Sollars 

 

https://www.eia.gov/environment/emissions/carbon/

